
Hello Santan Families, 

 

As we approach the beginning of our third week of Distance Learning, I wanted 

to check in with everyone and provide additional information. 

 

First of all, we will once again be passing out hard copy packets on Monday, 

April 13 from 9:00-11:00 a.m. in front of the school, if you've signed up to receive 

hard copies.  At that time, we will also have student workbooks (consumables) 

available for pick-up, if you were unable to pick them up last Monday.  Once 

students are in possession of their workbooks, life will become significantly easier 

for them, as well as for each of you as parents.  While the Journeys stories are 

not included, many of the other ELA activities are.  All Math activities will be 

included, as well. 

 

Secondly, we will be setting times for pick-up of students' personal items from 

classrooms.  We do not yet have the specific date(s), but are looking at the last 

week of April as being our target.  Our entire Santan campus is having all 

flooring replaced over the summer, so we have a challenging task ahead of us 

in preparation.  We're also extremely excited to unveil the finished product when 

we return to school! 

 

Finally, please remember Friday, April 10, is our Spring Holiday.  Teachers will not 

be online that day, and I hope you'll give your child(ren) the day off, as 

well.  Please enjoy the long weekend with your families, minus school work!  After 

these last two weeks, we have all earned a few days away from our screens. 

 

As always, I'm wishing everyone well.  Please stay safe, support one another 

through these challenging times and know our Santan Elementary School 

Community will emerge from this experience stronger than ever! 

 

Sending smiles, 

Amy O'Neal 

 
Amy O'Neal 
Principal, Santan Elementary School 
oneal.amy@cusd80.com 

480.883.4700 phone / 480.883-4648 FAX 
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